
                                            PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL            

Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 

www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

21st November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are currently in the process of updating our school website to make it more user friendly 

and show you what fantastic things happen in our school. Each class has an allocated page on 

the website are we are going to start updating this every week with photographs and an 

explanation as to what children have been doing in their classes. We are really excited to be 

able to share the wonderful learning that is happening in school. 

Any photographs we use on our website will not have any children’s names attached to them. 

However we are aware that some parents do not want their children on any online content. 

With this in mind could you please complete the attached slip and return it to school as soon 

as possible. 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………….... 

Child’s Name:                     Class:                 

     

I give permission for my child’s photograph to be used on school website. 

 

No thank you, I would prefer my child’s photograph not to be used on the school website. 

 

Signed                  Parent/Carer                          Date:      

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.     

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503                  social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

 

mailto:social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk

